
 
 

 

Communique 
Aboriginal Housing Victoria Board Meeting 

Thursday 29 June 2017 
 

The Board of Directors of Aboriginal Housing Victoria (AHV) held their fourth Board meeting for the 

calendar year today, Thursday 29 June, 2017 in Melbourne. 

 
 
 

2017-2018 BUDGET 
The Board approved the 2017-2018 financial year AHV operating budget and draft business plan. The 
Board discussed AHV’s focus on continuing to establish asset management and development 
programs and improving operational performance and support to vulnerable tenants. 

 
 
 
DIRECTOR OF STRATEGY AND PERFORMANCE 
The Board looks forward to John Templeman commencing in the role of Director of Strategy and 
Performance in early July. John is an experienced public servant with a strong commitment to social 
justice and to developing robust public policy that supports positive social outcomes. 
 
 
 

NATIONAL CONGRESS OF AUSTRALIAS FIRST PEOPLES 
The Board noted the launch of a working group designed to work through the establishment of a 
national peak housing body, and nominated a representative from AHV to participate in the working 
group. 
 
 
 

TITLE TRANSFER  
The Director of Housing, Nick Foa, attended the meeting to officially sign transfer of land documents, 
transferring the title of a further 474 properties to AHV in the Hume and Loddon Mallee regions. This 
is the second of three tranches of property titles which are being transferred to AHV. 
 


